First Day of School: Aug 2nd

Welcome back Hazelton Hawks! Let’s get ready to soar together!

For those of you with a sweet tooth, we're having a drive
by ice cream social. On July 29th from 4pm-6pm, you
can get some ice cream and meet your teachers. We'll
have tables set up off of Anderson Street.

We've missed all our Hazelton Hawks! Since we're so excited to see
you, Hazelton will be having two virtual Back to School Nights, so we can
spend more time getting to know you. On Aug 12, K-3 teachers will be
available to meet and greet families from 5:00 pm-6:30 pm. On Aug 19th,
4-8 teachers will be available to meet and greet families from
5:00pm-6:30pm. To allow for social distancing, we will only be offering
virtual meetings for these events.

We have some exciting news for our Hazelton families. This year, we will be
centralizing all our communication through PBIS Rewards. In the App store, you
can download PEIS Rewards to keep track of your student’s reward points,
referrals, and teacher/admin communication. You can also send private messages
to your student's teachers. Your teachers are now a click away. Students can also
use this app to keep track of their points and redeem them for awesome rewards.
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m We have more great news! On August 6, we will have our first parent
@ coffee hour from 8:00 AM to 9:00 AM. For our Spanish speaking families,
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|'f H'| we will have a translator available to translate the information and answer
\ | your questions. Come meet our Community Assistant and our friendly
\ /' Hazelton staff in our virtual meeting.
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